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Incident Command Update — Oct. 19, 2021

TODAY’S CENSUS: CMMC: 132; Bridgton Hospital: 19; Rumford Hospital; 16
EMERGENCY DEPARTMENT HOLDS: CMMC 17; Bridgton Hospital: 0; Rumford Hospital: 0
CMMC TRANSFER WAITLIST: 12

SERVICES CURRENTLY IMPACTED: Inpatient Pediatrics, Trauma Admissions

TODAY'S UPDATE
1. When you screen for COVID-19 symptoms in the morning, if you have potential COVID-19 symptoms,

you MUST contact Occupational Health before reporting in to work. We have opened the Pre-Procedure
Testing Center at CMMC from 6a-8a to test team members for COVID-19, and both Bridgton and Rumford
Hospitals have comparable testing capacity. It is imperative that you NOT show up to work with symptoms

unless you have been cleared by Occupational Health.

2. October 28! is the last day team members can report to work unless (a) you are a remote worker; (b) you
have submitted an exemption form; or (c) you have received the final dose of your initial vaccine series at
least 14 days earlier (on or before October 15th). Any team member who does not fall into one of these

categories will be receiving additional information directly over the next several days.

The contents of this email message and any attachments are the property of Central Maine Healthcare (CMH) and may
contain sensitive, proprietary, or privileged information. CMH employees and contractors are expressly forbidden to forward
sensitive, proprietary, or privileged information to third parties and/or personal email addresses. Noncompliance may result in

disciplinary action up to and including termination or termination of contract.
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